
 

Happy November McMurray family! I feel like I have so much to go over in this months 

newsletter! First, just a reminder it is time to faaalllll back. Don’t forget to turn your clocks 

back one hour on Sunday, November 3, 2019.  

The Sunshine Kids first Trunk or Treat was a HUGE success! I don’t know what I 

thought was better, the trick or treating part or how cute it was when all of the kiddos 

were playing in the play-yard in the dark, with nothing but the headlights shining on them. 

I already have ideas for next year in the back of my head. Thank you to all of those who 

decorated, came dressed in costume, came to get some candy and a special thanks to my 

ladies who stayed and participated. I know it was an extra long day for them, but they did 

not even bat an eye when I mentioned having them there. You all are top notch in my book! 

Speaking of TOP NOTCH! I know, I know, I sent out an email, but just in case you did not 

get a chance to read it, the McMurray location won the 2019 Best of McMurray award in 

the Preschool category. I am super proud of my entire team for all of the greatness they 

bring to Sunshine Kids each and every day.  

Some events occurring around the center this month: Mr Ross from Imagination Yoga will 

be back to teach the kiddos (and staff too) some exercises to calm down and relieve stress. 

He will be stopping by on Thursday, November 14th.  

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!!! The annual Sunshine Kids Thanksgiving Feast will be held on 

Wednesday, November 20th. The sign up for the potluck portion will be on the door in the 

next few weeks. As well as the time. I am very much looking forward to having everyone 

here together to enjoy good food and good company.  

The teachers will be completing the quartlerly evaluations on the children this month. If 

you have any questions after receiving your child’s, please do not hesitate to reach out. As 

well as at any time! My door is always open (even when it is shut  ) 

I hope everyone likes the new paint colors!! I feel like it definitely is bringing a calmer vibe 

throughout the center. Now that everything is back in place, projects are getting hung on 

the walls, it is starting to look more back to normal.  

The school age children have some days off coming up this month:  



Hillcrest: 

NO SCHOOL 11/1/19  

NO SCHOOL 11/25-11/29, 2019 

Peters Township: 

11/27-11/29, 2019 

Lastly, Sunshine Kids will be CLOSED on Thursday, November 28th and Friday, November 

29th in honor of the Thanksgiving holiday. Everyone please have a safe and happy holiday 

and if you are a shopper, get some good deals on Black Friday! 

NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS 

Emma G 5th 

Ms Jean 5th 

Landon 15th 

Elliott 15th 

Kinley 21st 

Miss Des 29th 

 


